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Case # 0223A

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

The areas affected are east of the intracoastal waterway (on the island), north of Hibiscus Road. This

would include properties along Ocean Blvd., and all internal streets north of Hibiscus Rd., which also

includes George Bush Blvd., east of the intracoastal bridge to Ocean Blvd.

THE FEBRUARY 23, 2021 CASE #: 0223A “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” DUE TO A WATER MAIN
BREAK AT OR NEAR YOUR LOCATION IS HEREBY RESCINDED. THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE
BACTERIOLOGICAL TESTING INDICATES THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY CONTACT RALPH LUGO AT 561-243-7312.
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